
 

70861456 

Parks and Environment Department 
Tel. 604-432-6200 or via Email 

regulationenforcement@metrovancouver.org 
 

 
September 23, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear ILWU Local 500 members: 
 

January 21, 2024 Air Quality Event 
 
We are contacting you regarding the air quality that some of you may have experienced while working 
on January 21, 2024.  
 
We are seeking additional information about the impacts you experienced during or after that event 
through completion of the attached questionnaire, and your agreement that the information may be 
used in connection with enforcing compliance with Metro Vancouver’s bylaws and regulations. This 
could include testifying in legal proceedings.  
 
Metro Vancouver staff may follow-up with you to take a formal Witness Impact Statement, if we intend 
to use your information for enforcing our bylaws.   
 
Metro Vancouver is authorized, under Greater Vancouver Regional District Air Quality Management 
Bylaw No. 1082, 2008 (“the Bylaw”), to prohibit, regulate and otherwise control the discharge of air 
contaminants within the region. Information about Metro Vancouver’s air quality regulatory program 
can be found at www.metrovancouver.org and searching for “air quality regulatory program”.  
 
If you have any questions related to this request, please contact Metro Vancouver, Environmental 
Regulation and Enforcement at 604-432-6200 or by email to 
regulationenforcement@metrovancouver.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Mushtuk 
Officer 
Environmental Regulation & Enforcement 
 
Attachment: 

1. Metro Vancouver Questionnaire 
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